Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Region VI - Western Visayas
DIVISION OF AKLAN
Arch. Reyes St., Kalibo, Aklan

September 26, 2017

The Chief Education Supervisor - CID

The Public Schools District Supervisors/
Principals/Head Teacher-In-Charge Concerned
(Banga, Batan, Makato, Kalibo Il, Malay, Nabas, and
New Washington)

The School Heads Concerned

Dear Sirs/Mesdames:
Greetings!

Please be informed that there will be an impact assessment of the
PCs for Public Schools (PCPS) Project to be conducted by the Department
of Trade and Industry (DTl) on October 6, 2017 in lloilo City.

In preparation for this activity, there will be a meeting of ICT
Coordinators/Teachers of the following schools on Monday, October 2,
2017, 1:30 o'clock P.M. at the ASJ Hall, Division Office, Kalibo, Aklan:

Malay NHS

Linabuan NHS

Dr. Ramon B. Legaspi NHS

Ochando NHS

New Washington National Comprehensive HS
Batan Academy (A National School)

Bacan NHS

Toledo NHS
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“May katawhayan ag kalipayan sa among mga escuelahan.”



School heads are instructed that the ICT Coordinator or teacher
which they should send should be one who has actually managed and is
familiar with the PCPS project.

Further, the participant is advised to bring the survey questionnaire
which was given by the Department of Trade and Industry (DTI) to them, if
there is any.

Expenses incurred relative to this meeting may be charged against
local funds subject to the usual accounting and auditing rules and

regulations.

For your information and compliance.

Very truly yours,

FOR THE SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT:

%“"w\

JOSE NIRO R. NILLASCA
Education Program Supervisor
In-Charge, Office of the Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
In-Charge of the Division
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“May katawhayan ag kalipayan sa among mga escuelahan.”



